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Enquires: Diane Kemp
Tel: 012 003 1857
E-mail: kemp.d@aqcto.org.za

Corner Stevenson and OR Tambo Street Street

Emalahleni
Witbank

Dear DJ Gravett

ACCREDITATION OF COLLIERY TRAINING COLLEGE AS A TRADE TEST
CENTRE: REACCREDITATION

Please be informed that subsequent to NAMB's recommendation of your Institution, the
QCTO approved your application to be accredited as a Trade Test Centre:

Centre Name

Colliery Training College

Accreditation Centre Number

AC000027NAMB

Physical Address

Corner Stevenson and OR Tambo Street
Street, Emalahleni, Witbank

The QCTO welcomes you to our network of accredited Trade Test Centres and your
organisation is accountable for the assessment of the following trade/s:

OFQ Code | Trade Title Specialisation / Alternative title
652302 Fitter& Turner None

653303 Mechanincal Fitter Fitter

672105 Instrument Mechanician None

653306 Diesel Mechanic None

653307 Heavy Equipment Mechanic Earthmoving Equipment Mechanic
651302 Boilermaker None

651501 Rigger None

671101 Electrician None

671202 Millwright None

671208 Transportation Electrician Auto Electrician




Please be informed that your institution:

e is accredited for a period of 3 years during which its performance will be monitored by
NAMB and the QCTO;

e will have to adhere to NAMB’s criteria and guidelines for Trade Test Centres which are
aligned to the QCTO policies:

* will be invited to all relevant meetings and conferences held under the auspices of the
NAMB and will be welcome to participate in the proceedings and

*  will submit learner achievement reports and any other written statements and documents
as required by the NAMB and the QCTO.

Your organisation (Colliery Training College) has been added to the mailing list of the
QCTO and the NAMB. It is important that you always keep us up-to-date regarding changes
to your mailing addresses, be it postal, residential, email or internet.

In conclusion, | would like to wish you success in your endeavours to support the skilling of a
capable workforce.

Yours sincerely

i

usi Langa (Ms)
Acting Chief Director: Occupational Quality Assurance




